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Dear Sirs,
 
I attach a letter in pdf format for your attention.
 
Best wishes,
 
V.I.Purdy
 

  
  
  
  
  
 
  Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986



 


Twinmills, 


Sygate, 


Cawston, 


Norfolk. NR10 4HZ 
 


Telephone 01603 872004 


Mobile 07879 231550 


Email  vic10444@gmail.com 


 


 


 
 


 


          13
th
 March 2019  


 


Dear Sir, 


 


Hornsea Three Outline CTMP & Appendix 25                           


 


Further to my letter of 1
st
 March 2019 I understand that the proposed remodelling of Cawston Market Hill 


has now been abandoned together with the restricted parking in the High Street. However the other points 


that I raised do not appear to have been addressed. 


 


Although I consider myself reasonably computer literate I still find it difficult to access specific information 


as a lot is in sub menus that are not always adequately labelled. 


 


My concern is that the average person (as defined by Lord Justice Greer – as the man on the Clapham 


omnibus.) would have great difficulty in fully appreciating the magnitude of the project and the likely 


impact on their lifestyle and local community.  


 


I should also point out at the junction of the A1067 and B1145 at Bawdeswell there is a road sign that states 


the road is “Unsuitable for long vehicles” this sign can be viewed on Google Earth. 


 


I do not object to wind energy, however I do think that there should be more joined up thinking in its 


installation especially as it is so heavily subsidised. 


 


I look forward to a considered positive response. 


 


 
 


Yours faithfully, 


 


 


 


 


V. I. Purdy          


 


 


 


 


 


 


 







 


 


 


 


 


 
 


              


                         







 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

          13
th
 March 2019  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Hornsea Three Outline CTMP & Appendix 25                           

 

Further to my letter of 1
st
 March 2019 I understand that the proposed remodelling of Cawston Market Hill 

has now been abandoned together with the restricted parking in the High Street. However the other points 

that I raised do not appear to have been addressed. 

 

Although I consider myself reasonably computer literate I still find it difficult to access specific information 

as a lot is in sub menus that are not always adequately labelled. 

 

My concern is that the average person (as defined by Lord Justice Greer – as the man on the Clapham 

omnibus.) would have great difficulty in fully appreciating the magnitude of the project and the likely 

impact on their lifestyle and local community.  

 

I should also point out at the junction of the A1067 and B1145 at Bawdeswell there is a road sign that states 

the road is “Unsuitable for long vehicles” this sign can be viewed on Google Earth. 

 

I do not object to wind energy, however I do think that there should be more joined up thinking in its 

installation especially as it is so heavily subsidised. 

 

I look forward to a considered positive response. 

 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

V. I. Purdy          
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